SURVEY EMAIL

Thank you for attending the Expanding Research Partnerships webinar, titled [name of the specific webinar].

Please take a few minutes to complete this questionnaire on your recent webinar experience. Your input will be invaluable to future planning efforts for the Expanding Research Partnerships Webinar Series.

Participation in this evaluation includes clicking the link below and providing your responses to a series of questions. The questionnaire will take less than 10 minutes to complete.

[SURVEYMONKEY LINK TO BE PROVIDED HERE]

This evaluation is approved under OMB Control Number [0920-0953].

For additional information, please contact Dr. Donjanea Williams at DWilliams24@cdc.gov or Dr. Sarah Felknor at sfelknor@cdc.gov. You can also access recordings and slides from past webinars at https://www.cdc.gov/niosh/oep/expandpartnerwebinar.html.

Thank you very much for your interest in the <u>NIOSH Expanding Research Partnerships Webinar Series</u> and for your consideration of this evaluation!

Sincerely,

The NIOSH Expanding Research Partnerships Webinar Planning Team